Approved For Release 2003/05/23 : CIA-REP80B01676R00080@29096#8on basic:
DD://S 61-3265)

8 OCT 1961

The Honorable David E. Bell,

Director

Bureau of the Budget Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Bell:

Your memorandum of 25 September 1961 advising us of the specific 1963 planning totals approved for our guidance in the preparation of our Fiscal Year 1963 hudget estimates was received on 26 September. As these estimates were due for submission by Bureau of the Budget directive on 30 September, they were already in the process of being printed and we could not, without substantial delay, incorporate any changes.

Please be assured that we are, of course, prepared to discuss the questions raised by your memorandum at any time at your convenience.

Sincerely,

SIGNED

Allen W. Dulles Director

(EXECUTIVE DESIGNATION FILE / Surges/

A-DD/S:HGL:fp(3 Oct 61)

Rewritten: A-DD/S:HGL:fp(6 Oct 61)

Distribution:

O & 1 - Addressee via DD/S & Compt

∠1 - ER

- 1 DCI
- 1 DDCI
- 1 Compt w/O of basic

1 - DD/S Chrono

- 1 DD/S Subject w/heldibesic
- 1 DD/S E. O. File w/copy of basic w/held

Approved For Release 2003/05/23 : Ct/FR0 80 B0167 R000800020006-8

ANEMORACH DOMREIGASE POR PERECTOR RDP80B01676R000800020006-8

Attached is the letter to David E. Bell revised in accordance with your suggestions of this morning.

Request signature.

H. Gates Lloyd Acting Deputy Director (Support)

cc: DDCI

6 October 1961

Approved For Release 2003/05/23 : CIA-RDP80B01676R000B00020006-8

FORM NO. 101

25X1